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Mike wrote:
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Tulpehocken fingerling stockings were coming from a supply that was being held each year until the fall for
that very purpose, and I think for a few other waters as well.  This process can no longer take place in
that space in the hatcheries that the "fall fingerlings" occupied is now being used to produce the
larger adult trout that the PFBC began stocking this year.   So, the only way that remains to have
"fingerlings" stocked in the Tulpehocken in the fall is to tap into the spring adult allocation or a portion
thereof that would normally be stocked in the Tully in spring. The Tully DH area was formerly being stocked
with 10000 fall fingerlings per year.  Now, if the fish that would have been stocked in the spring as adults
would instead be stocked in the fall as 5-7 in. "fingerlings," they would be stocked in much lower numbers
than anglers have been used to, requiring even better survival to provide good fishing.

Yet another spire to the boondoggle we call...BIGGER TROUT/fewer trout.

It just keeps getting better and better.  
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